
MAHA YOUTH SILENT AUCTION 
 

Saturday, March 23, 2024 @ Spring Fling, 10am to 5 minutes after last class 
 

ALL PROCEEDS GO DIRECTLY TO THE MAHA YOUTH! 
 
The MAHA Youth greatly appreciate your support. If you would like to donate an item, some great 

options to consider are gift certificates, tickets to game events, theme baskets, artwork, restaurant cards, 

baked goods, horse grooming items, lesson packs, new and gently used tack.  For questions contact Teresa 

LeFever @ 612-965-4121,  lefevertc@aol.com.  
 

DONATION FORM: 
 

NAME: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
PHONE #: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ITEM DONATED: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

VALUE OF ITEM: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Proceeds go toward Youth jackpot Maha member classes, youth clinics, and youth AHA convention. 

Please drop items off in the show office with donation forms attached. 
 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR SUPPORTING THE MAHA YOUTH!! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

Battle of the gift baskets!!!! 

Barns, Families, Individuals 

Create your themed basket for the Silent 

Auction to be held Saturday, March 23rd. 

The basket with the highest bidder will receive a 

free stall at Maha Fall Classic!!! 
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